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PRODUCT SAFETY
SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING -2~ OCTOBER 23, 1978
The Subccommittec, therefore, adopted the following recommendations
to implement the proposed recall:
1. Marketing should contact selected gunsmiths
throughout the country and solicit their aid in )
the recall. Production should make available
adequate supplies of trigger assemblies. Public

Relations should prepare a news release to be

delivered to the major wire services.
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"Hlodels, to determine if there was a possible safety

problem with other bolt action assemblies which had

not yet come to Remington's attention.

(Secretary's Note: Subsequently on October 23, 1978,
.the President approved these recommendations.)

R. B. Sperling
Acting Secretary
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